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WRITTEN QUESTION TO H.M. ATTORNEY GENERAL  

BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 16th APRIL 2013 

 

 

Question 
 

Would H.M. Attorney General give an update on the issue of legal protection for Planning 

Application Panel members and indicate when he expects this matter to be resolved? 

 

 

 

Answer 

 

I understand that the matter is being actively considered by the Environment Department with a 

view to providing the Law Draftsman with instructions on a possible amendment to the Planning 

and Building (Jersey) Law 2002. 

 

 


